Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the November &, 1995 meeting.

Those present were: Tom Davis, Peter Moore, Paula Clemente and
Phil Dwight.

The minutes of the October 30, 1995 meeting were approved as
written.

The following were signed:

1. Quit Claim Deed for the final property sold at the Tax
deeded auction - to Mr. and Mrs. Bracebridge.

2. Intent to Cut - Shea

3. Elderly Tax Lien/Abatement Map 1A Lot 898

The Selectmen reviewed the budget submitted by Phil for "General
Government." It was noted that the total request was down some
10% from $315,000 to $282,000. A final decision as to any
changes was to be postponed until more definitive word was
received about the Workmen's Compensation insurance.

The letter from Mr. Forster was acknowledged and he was to be
informed that the problem would be discussed next week with Bob
Varnum.

The letter from Mr. Schultz was noted and he will be sent the
regquested information.

The reguest from Mr. Amadio to have the inventory penalty removed
was denied,

The memo re: the Voorhees trailer was noted and the Selectmen
agreed that the decision to allow a replacement was up to the
Planning Board and/or the Z.B.A. However, before the current
trailer is removed past due taxes must be paigd.

The possibility of switching to the optional elderly exemption
was discussed. Phil was asked to bring more information about
this subject to a future meeting.

The following information was noted:

1. The State request for equalization data has been received.

2. The N.H.M.A. Annual Meeting is to be held on November 16

3. The Town has received Insurance dividend checks for W/C
86,200 and Unemployment $1,800,

4. The first half taxes from the Maharishi School of Vedic

Science has been received.

Peter reported that the Goodell clean-up has been concluded as of
October 31.

The meeting adjourned at 8:45 P.M.
Respectfully submitted, Philip Dwight Business Manager



